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Thank you so much for all your service to our community!

We have lived in Arlington for  20+ years and my husband and I fully support and completely agree with
the CC that it is unacceptable that the Developer has refused to provide accurate groundwater data,
which is definitely required for an assessment of reliable facts to be able to proceed with any project in
the Mugar wetland.

The Developer’ needs to be held accountable in complying with the request that wells be installed on the
site during the springtime when seasonal high groundwater is at its highest..

Thank you,

Ann & Abdul Hannan


